
 

  

Monday, Wednesday and Friday 

Class 

-Continue working on homework and 

poetry folder each week. Please work 

on capital and lower case letter 

recognition.  

-Christmas Program will be on Friday 

December 13th at 6:30pm in the 

church sanctuary 

-Christmas Party will be on Friday 

December 13th. We will be in contact 

with a few parents to help out. 

-The children received a bag with the 

capital and lower case letters in their 

first name. They are to learn them in 

and out of order and return them to 

school once they know them well. 

-Also we are learning the sound and 

motion of each letter at school. 

Please refer to the sound sheet sent 

out at the beginning of the year to 

help at home.  

- The four year old class will not 

exchange names this year, but can 

bring a donation of any amount to 

help buy an Angel Tree gift. 

Donations need to be at preschool by 

December 2nd. 

Tuesday and Thursday Class 

-Continue working on cutting and 

using the correct way to hold a 

pencil when writing. Also work on 

learning the letter of the week. 

-Christmas Program will be on 

Thursday December 12th at 11:45 

in the church sanctuary. 

-Christmas Party will be on 

Thursday December 12th. We will 

draw names and the name your 

child drew will be sent home so 

that you can purchase a $10 gift. 

We will be in contact with a few 

parents to help out. 

  

Happy Birthday 

Brystan- November 5th 

Charli- November 6th 

Ripp- November 18th 

Oaklyn- November 24th 

Emery- November 25th 

Both Classes 

-No School on Tuesday November 5th 

(Election Day) 

-No School November 27th, 28th and 

29th (Thanksgiving Break) 

-This month we will be learning all 

about Veterans and how important 

they are to our country. We will also 

be learning about Thanksgiving and 

what it means to be thankful. 

-We will be singing a few songs on 

Saturday December 7th at Lineberry 

Park for the town tree lighting. Each 

child is encouraged to come and 

participate. More information will be 

sent home at a later date. 

-With cold and flu season fast 

approaching we ask that if your child 

shows any signs of illness such as 

fever, vomiting, runny nose, croupy 

cough please do not send them to 

school. 

-Also please remember to put your 

child’s name in their jacket or 

sweatshirt. This makes it a lot easier 

for everyone at the end of the day.  


